
Weekly Newsletter - 03/12/21
Dear Parents and Carers,
Here we are, already in December. At Star 
the Christmas Trees have gone up and we 
are very much looking forward to our 
choral concerts next week. Please check 
the dates in this newsletter for all our 
festive activities.
With the arrival of the festive season, has 
come a new variant of covid 19 called 
Omnicrom. I have sent you a letter 
regarding this from the Director of 
Education, Anita Stewart. One of the main 
things we are asking you to do at this point 
is wear a mask on site at all times. This 
remains the most effective way of slowing 
down the transmission of the virus. There 
have also changes to travel guidance so 
please check this carefully if you intend to 
travel over the festive season. Once 
again, we have chosen Richard House as 
our charity this year. For a small donation 
you can get star to hang on your christmas 
tree. There will be a few collection buckets 
in the playground during the concerts, so 
please bring a few coins along.
Have a wonderful weekend.
Best wishes,
Ms Von

Christmas Concert Reminders…
Our choral concerts will soon be starting. Please ensure you 

arrive in time for a 1:15pm start. This will take place 
outside in front of the main entrance to the school. Please 

dress warmly.
Year 6 ~ Monday 6th December
Year 5 ~ Tuesday 7th December

Year 4 ~ Wednesday 8th December
Year 3 ~ Thursday 9th December
Year 2 ~ Friday 10th December

Year 1 ~ Monday 13th December
Reception ~ Tuesday 14th December

Nursery Christmas Celebration Day ~ Tuesday 14th 
December. This will take place in the nursery setting.
On Wednesday 15th December we will be having our 

Christmas Jumper day and our yummy Christmas lunch.

Christmas Jumper Day
Our christmas jumper day is taking place 
on the 15th December to coincide with 
our Christmas Dinner. There is no need 
to go out and buy a new jumper. Children 
are welcome to get creative and decorate 
an existing jumper or top with some 
Christmas decorations. We are 
suggesting a £1 donation which we will 
add to our collection for Richard House

Last week year 5 were joined by Andy and Olaf (author and 
illustrator) to ‘unleash their creative writing monsters’. We 
discovered what makes a good story, how to design our 

story monster and how to decide on character names. We 
used a storyboard to plan our stories and published them 

using Google Docs.

Human Rights Day
On 10th December 1948, the Universal 
Declaration of Human Rights was 
adopted by the United Nations General 
Assembly.This important moment in 
human history is now remembered on 
that date every year and is known as 
Human Rights Day. Children’s rights are 
human rights so we can celebrate them 
alongside the Universal Declaration of 
Human Rights. Next Friday we will be 
celebrating Human Rights Day.


